
 

 
 
 
 

Sporting Heroes  
 
This has been a mammoth week for sport at Bedale High School. Miss Temple and Mr Bielby have 
been extremely busy making their way from one fixture to the next while our students have once 
again made us very proud. Here is a summary of the events and outcomes over the last few days 
with write-ups from the PE staff… 
 
Monday 10th October 
Excellent result for the U13 
girls football team! The girls 
were away at Thirsk this 
afternoon and played some 
brilliant football to come 
away 9-0 winners! All the 
girls displayed our core 
values exceptionally well and 
we are incredibly proud of 
how well they played 
together. A special mention 
to Holly J who was the player 
of the match and Evie J and 
Charlotte J-B who scored the 
majority of the goals. For 
anyone interested in getting 
involved, girls football 
practice is on after school on 
Tuesday nights until 4.15pm. 

⚽️ 

Courage                                                         Commitment                                                    Compassion 

Friday 14th October 2022 Please ask your Year 11 child to share the letter and 
revision timetables they have received today! 

mailto:woodwardl@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:bradburys@bedalehighschool.org.uk
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After losing to Easingwold in the County Cup 
last week the Y8 boys were playing Thirsk in 
the Area Cup. BHS started poorly going down 
6v1 at halftime. The boys showed 
tremendous character and came back to 6v4 
but sadly lost 7v4. Goals scored by Robinson, 
Boyle, Miller and Brooks with a special 
mention to Marley who got man of the 
match as voted by his peers. We now go into 
the area plate. 
 

Wow 🤩 What a performance from the Y7 boys who 

have represented BHS for the first time in the Area 
Cup. Considering we had not played together as a 
team before we looked like we were going to score 
on every attack. It was a flawless performance from 
everyone. We took a 5v0 lead into the 2nd half and 
eventually won 13v0 with 3 x Schofield, 2 x Hunter, 
Coxon, Hearne and man of the match Rodney who 

scored 6. Well done boys! 👏 

 

Tuesday 11th October 
We had over 20 students competing in the Area Swimming 
Gala at Bedale Leisure Centre. There were some brilliant 
swims from all students involved. Well done to the Y7/8 
girls team who finished in 2nd place overall, and the Y9/10 
girls team and Y7/8 boys team (pictured below) who both 
finished in 3rd place overall - fantastic achievements! Also 
well done to Maisie M in Y8 who finished in 1st place in her 

individual event (50m backstroke)! 🏊‍♀️🏊 

 

Thursday 13th 
October 
The Y10 boys travelled to Leyburn to play 
Wensleydale School in the 1st round of the area cup. 
BHS played really well and came out winners. 
Congratulations to Oliver Schofield who was voted 
man of the match by his peers and a special well 

done to Sam Ogier who scored a double hat-trick! 💥 

 
 

 
The BHS Y9 boys football team played Wensleydale in the 
1st round of the area cup. They came up against a very 
physical and capable team. At half-time we came off 4v2 
down, but if it wasn’t for a fantastic goalkeeping 
performance from Kayden it would have been even much 
worse. Sadly, the team never got going in the 2nd half 
losing 7v2. Marley Robinson (Y8) was voted man of the 
match by his teammates. 



U15 girls also played Wensleydale in the 1st 
round of the Area Cup. The girls played superbly 
and came away 7-1 winners with goals from Pia 

x3, Izzy x2, Evie and Lili. ⭐️Izzy was voted 

player of the match by her team mates. Miss 
Goddard took the team today and was really 
impressed with how well the girls played and 
how well behaved they were on and off the 
pitch. She said they did themselves and the 

school proud. ⚽️ 

 

Bedale Cricket Club Presentation Evening 
Bedale Cricket Club held their annual Juniors Presentation Evening on Monday night and  
awards were presented to some of our talented students in the U13s and U15s teams.  
Congratulations to you all!  
Under 15s 
Most Wickets - Ben Croft 
Most Runs - Ben Jardin 
Most Improved - Ben Loughlin 
Player of the Year - Paul 
Smirthwaite 
Under 13s 
Most Wickets - Ben Croft 
Most Improved - Oliver McWhinney 
Player of the Year - Ben Croft 
 
 

 
 



 

Area Swimming Gala 

 
Monday 10th October  
Miss Temple was incredibly proud of the performances in this event from a range of students in 
different year groups… 
 
Area Swimming Gala (against all schools in the area) 
Y7/8 girls - finished in 2nd place overall 
Y7/8 boys - finished in 3rd place overall 
Y9/10 girls - finished in 3rd place overall 
 
The following students/teams finished in the top 3 in various individual/relay events: 
Maisie Morris Y8 - 1st place in 50m backstroke 
Y7/8 girls’ team - 2nd place in medley relay 
Y9/10 girls’ team - 2nd place in medley relay 
Charlotte Jackson-Bowers Y8 - 2nd place in 50m butterfly 
Jaicob Saunders Y8 - 2nd place in 50m backstroke 
Y7/8 girls’ team - 2nd place in freestyle relay 
Y9/10 girls’ team - 2nd place in freestyle relay 
Y7/8 boys’ team - 3rd place in freestyle relay 
 
 
 

RAF Children’s 
Resource 

 

 
Airplay Connect is a safe and secure 
digital resource for all RAF children and 
young people to access and enjoy. 
The online platform allows Station Youth 
Workers to reach children who might 
live away from RAF stations or even 
overseas. It is a forum to engage in fun, 
educational and interactive activities. 
With the ever-evolving complexities of 
RAF communities, Airplay Connect has 
been developed to extend our support 
to young people. 
With digital interactions commonplace, 
we want to make it as easy as possible 
for children in RAF families to enjoy 
Airplay, wherever they are based. 
Link to register: 
https://airplayconnect.org/register/  
Please contact FS Keith Burt with any 
questions keith.burt544@mod.gov.uk 
 

https://airplayconnect.org/register/
mailto:keith.burt544@mod.gov.uk


Mental Health Signposting 
We have now been awarded the NY Healthy Schools Silver Award!  

 
 

 
 

 
Further Information 

 
In our area, there are a range of national and locally-funded support forums for children and young 
people which are now embedded, including: 
https://thegoto.org.uk/ The Go-To Website – the home of wellbeing and mental health in 
North Yorkshire. The website helps young people find the right help and support to 
stay well, whatever is happening in their life.  

 

 
Childline - free, confidential, anonymous 24/7 service for 
anyone under 19 in the UK with any issue including emotional 
and mental health. 
YoungMinds  Textline – free, 24/7 text support for young people 
across the UK experiencing a mental health crisis, with texts 
answered by trained volunteers supported by experienced 
clinical supervisors 
Buzz Us Text Messaging Service  – confidential advice, support 
and signposting from a wellbeing worker within one working day 
via text for young people aged 11-18 across North Yorkshire and 
York. 
 
There is further information – including health professionals' 
referral forms – on NHS North Yorks CCG Website . 
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BHS Christmas Fayre 

Following the huge success of last year's Christmas Fayre at Bedale High School, we are delighted 
to announce that this year's event will take place on Friday 18th November 2022 from 1700 to 
1900 in the main hall at BHS. 
 
If you would like to run a stall at this event, please email loughlink@bedalehighschool.org.uk . 
A table top stall costs just £10 and we kindly request that you also donate a prize to our raffle 
which will be drawn on the night. 
 
This event is completely free to attend and suitable for the whole family.  
Why not treat yourself to a festive evening of tasty treats, catching up with friends and getting 
ahead of the Christmas shopping game? 
 

mailto:loughlink@bedalehighschool.org.uk


 



RAF Leeming Bus 
Meeting 

I would like to say a huge thank-you to all of 
the RAF Leeming parents who turned up to the 
meeting on Tuesday evening to discuss current 
issues with the school bus service. 
It was also great to have representation from 
the camp from Greg Horan, and from Proctors 
bus service – Andrew Fryatt. 
In the meeting, I shared historic (and some 
recent) concerns about behaviour on this bus 
which has put the service at risk. 
Parent were extremely supportive and 
contributed a number of suggestions as to how 
we might monitor this situation. Eventually we 
agreed to trial a seating plan based on 
allocating seat numbers. I sorted a plan 
yesterday – but unfortunately when I came to 
implement it – we discovered the seats had no 
numbers! I have contacted Proctors and, in the 
meantime, we will stick with year group 
seating and the message that students should 
report any issues on this service so that we can 
protect it for all of you. 
Thank you again for your support with this. 

 

 
Please see the attached newsletter for further 
details on Open Days and free webinars which 
support students in thinking about their Post 16 
pathways. 
 

What’s Coming Up? 
 

 

 

DATE EVENT AUDIENCE 

19th & 20th 
October 

Geography Trip To Malham Year 8 Geog students 

24th – 28th 
October 

Half Term Holiday All students 

31st October Little Shop of Horrors – 
rehearsals start 

Cast and Crew 

4th November Remembrance Service at 
Ripon Cathedral 

Services children who are attending 

9th November  Geog trip to Leeds Year 11 Geography students 

10th 
November 

Presentation Evening Award nominees and families 

 
 

 

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER WHEN BOOKING YOUR 
SUMMER HOLIDAY THAT STUDENTS ARE 

STILL IN SCHOOL ON MONDAY AND 
TUESDAY 24TH AND 25TH JULY 2023 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


